
1931.June 12,

Messrs. Skinner. Waddell and Y’essman, 
American Association of Engineers,
20 Vesey St.,
New York, N.Y.

Dear Sirs,

I believe that your association Is 
to be commended for Its attempt to give advice and 
direction to those young people who contemplate entering 
Engineering Schools.

In any school the student, after all,
Is the Impor ant element! and unfortunately all schools 
at present seem to be crowded with many students who 
have mistaken their calling. This means a bad beginning 
In life for themselves, it has untoward results also 
for other students In the school, and for education 
generally.

I heartily wish that your effort to 
counteract such tendencies, by preparing a book on 
"Vocational Guidance In Engineering Lines", may have 
great success.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


